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20th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year Three Book Bonanza! 
 

We are excited to be continuing this weekly event at Bonneygrove Primary School from Thursday 
2nd November 2023.  ‘Book Bonanzas’ are designed to provide opportunities for parents/carers and 
their children to have a shared reading experience in school.    
 
You are invited to come along to your child’s classroom where the Year Three teaching team will be 
sharing a book with the class.  After the story there will then be opportunities for you and your child 
to read stories and books together in the Year Three classrooms.   
 
One adult per child will be invited to attend each session.  You may attend as many sessions as you 
wish per term.  We welcome grandparents, child-minders or other family members to come along 
and take part in your place, should you be unable to attend.  The Book Bonanza will run every 
Thursday afternoon commencing at 3.00 p.m. and will last no longer than 15 minutes.  We ask that 
you arrive at the school gate no later than 2.55 p.m. to enable everyone to be taken as a group to 
the classroom.  Unfortunately, we cannot accept latecomers.  We welcome younger siblings as this 
is a family event, but they will need to be supervised by you as the session is a learning experience 
for the class.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Book Bonanzas and we know that this is going to be a really 
great event for us all to be involved in.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Year Three Team  
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